
 

High Wych Allotment Association 
Committee Meeting 

 
Monday 26th March 2018 – 7.30pm 

 
 
 

 
 

Present:  Mike Blight, Barrie Richardson, Martin Greenaway (Chairman), Linda 
Emanuel, Roger Glynn, Dave Smith (HWPC) 

Entrance Gate 

Work has been completed.  Thanks to Martin, Barrie, Abel, Phil, Alan, Mike & Bob for 
their contribution. (Apologies if I have missed anyone!).  It is hoped all the costs will 
be covered by this year’s grant from HWPC.  Barrie to provide Dave with copy 
receipts. 

Plot 6 

Concerns have been raised for some time now regarding the rubbish on this plot.  
Following previous correspondence and discussion at committee level this has now 
been passed over to HWPC and we await an update after the next parish council 
meeting in May.  

Plant Sale 

Linda has sent an e-mail out to plot holders (via Barrie) regarding supplies available 
from the Association.  Grateful for all contributions and help on the day.  Plant Sale is 
on Saturday 12th May 2018 Start time 10.00am (finish midday). 

Hedge Cutting 

A working party was not organised as work has been concentrated on the entrance 
gate.  Some hedge cutting still needs to be done and a date will be advised.  

Association Plot 

Some work will be done on the plot this year but the focus has been on removing 
asbestos and also the entrance gate.  It has been decided any major work will now 
take place early next year as all plot holders will now be concentrating on the new 
season and getting their own plots ready. 

WW1 Centenary 

We are awaiting an update as to events taking place in High Wych.  It is likely our 
gate will display some large red poppies.  

High Wych Festival 

This will be held on the weekend of 8th/9th September – again there will be scarecrows 
but instead of wellies on display the plan is to have painted hub-caps.  More details to 
follow and whether we plan to have a stall on the Sunday. 

Village Web-Site 

Don’t forget as well as The Link magazine we also have a web-site:- 
www.highwychandallensgreen.co.uk – to keep up to date with news and events.  

Linda Emanuel 

HWAA Secretary 


